
CONGRATULATIONS
CLASS OF 2020! 

Dear graduates of the Global Cultural Studies Major and the Program in Literature:

Our heartiest congratulations on the successful completion of your

studies during the COVID-19 global crisis. Watching each of you grow

in intellect, imagination, and critical sophistication has been our

absolute pride and joy, and we are confident that what you have

achieved here is only the beginning of a lifelong process of learning,

one that will take you to exciting, if as-yet unknown, destinations.

Wherever you are, remember that you have each contributed to the

distinction of our major and doctoral program, and that you will

always be a precious part of our community, your home. Go forth

with curiosity, courage, and fortitude, and live well in good health!

With the warmest blessings on behalf of all Literature faculty, staff, and students,
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